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Sept. 30—Good News Club 

4:05-5:30 

Oct. 2—ACP Field Trip 

Oct. 7—Good News Club 

4:05-5:30 

Oct. 14—Good News Club 

4:05-5:30 

Oct. 17—Picture Day! 

Oct. 18—PTO Wenninghoff 

Night 5:00-7:00 p.m. 

Oct. 21—Good News Club 

4:05-5:30 

Oct. 21—KDG Field Trip 

Oct. 28—Good News Club 

4:05-5:30 

Nov. 1—Fall Festival 

. 

      

                              CLASSROOM SPOTLIGHT: 

Mrs. Wellendorft-ACP Intermediate 

 

Greetings Boyd families! 

The Intermediate Alternate Curriculum Program would love to welcome 

you back  to our home, in our newly renovated building! 

Our classroom is very excited to be in the new wing.  We now have a     

sensory room to meet the needs of students who need a greater or lesser 

amount of stimulation throughout the school day.   

In our classroom we learn how to read, we learn how to work with      

numbers, we practice our language skills, and learn about the world 

around us in Social Studies and Science.   

We are grateful to our general education peers that we have as friends.  

Each morning we go to a classroom where we get to make friends, do 

work and listen to morning announcements.  We also join our friends to 

go to specials.  We appreciate engaging during these fun and exciting 

classes. 

This is going to be a great year and we hope your family will join us in 

creating new memories here at Boyd! 

      GO BEAVERS! 



 

 

Warm Heart Wednesdays! 

Student: Peyton Myers 

Nominated by: Mrs. Wellendorf  9/13/19 

Peyton is an incredible young lady that has a gentle way about her. She is patient and 

accepting of  all Boyd students. Peyton has special friends in ACP that love being 

around her! Thank you for being you! 

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES 
 

Wednesday, October 23, 4:30 p.m.—8:00 p.m. 

Thursday, October 24, 1:00 p.m. —8:00 p.m. 

 

If you have not scheduled a conference at Open House,                                                      

please contact your child's teacher. 

EARLY CHECK OUT OF STU-

DENTS/DISMISSAL CHANGES 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

On an occasion when your student needs to leave 

school early, (i.e., doctor appointment or special 

event) please make arrangements to check your 

child out before 3:40 p.m.  

In order to protect instructional time, stu-

dents will not be called out of class to wait 

at the office for parents or guardians prior 

to your arrival in the building. Please allow 

yourself ample time for picking your student (s) 

up at school and arriving at your destination on 

time.  

Dismissal changes for your student should 

be called into the office prior to 3:00 p.m.  

Thank you! 


